The 4th Annual Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Her-
itage Centre Garden Tour and Blueberry Tea goes on Sunday,
July 21, 2002. The tour will feature gardens in Capreol and Valley
East, a gardening seminar, soil testing as well as tea and blueberry
dessert at the museum. The museum would also like to thank the
many volunteers who have been helping to get everything ready
for its opening. It is through the efforts of enthusiastic volunteers
that the museum will be able to continue its efforts to preserve our

rich railroad heritage. If you are interested in helping at the mu-
seumn, please call 858-5050 to get more details on the/_ voll/x(nte‘:er‘
opportunities that are available. Jung oz Valey Viston



